
                                                                               
 

 

THIP-SET/002/2020 
 
January 2, 2020 
 
Subject: Invitation for participate the 2020 Factory Visit. 
Dear: President of The Stock Exchange of Thailand. 
 
Thantawan Industry Public Company Limited. ("the Company") will conduct the 2 0 20 Factory visit (“the Visit”) at    

the Company’s factory in Nakhon Pathom province on February 27, 2020, so that shareholders are able to gain a 

better understanding of the Company’s operation and business.  

Therefore, the Company would like to invite Shareholders who are interested, register for participating the Visit in the 

specified maximum number of 25 people. The Company has sent shareholders the invitation letter, along with the 

detailed schedule, application form and map via postal service. Aforementioned shareholders shall be those whose 

names appear in the shareholders’ registration book of the Company as of December 30, 2019 

Shareholders who are interested, please read up on the detailed schedule, rules and conditions for participation 
and submit the application form to the Company by Email; info.panadda@thantawan.com or Facsimile (FAX);           
02-273-8484 within February 5, 2020. For additional information of the 2020 Factory visit, please visit the Company 
website; www.thantawan.com 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
Best regards, 
 
 
______________________________________________________ 
(Mr. Detbordin Riensubdee, Mrs. Pojanard Prinyapatpakorn)  
Authorized Director 
 

  

For inquiries or additional information, please contact Investor relations, Tel. 02-273-8333 Ext. 3235 

 

http://www.thantawan.com/

